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Livia Kekwick

From:
PM

To: Planning Panels - Northern Beaches; pittwater@parliament.nsw.gov.au
Subject: DA2020/1756 - 351-353 BARRENJOEY ROAD, NEWPORT (AKA Robertson Road Newport)

Importance: High

Categories: NBLPP

Dear Planning Panel and Rob Stokes, 
 
I can’t believe, after all the local community protestations, that you are considering planning consent for 
this development. We (YOU) have this great opportunity to give Newport a heart, in Robertson Road, and 
you are about to approve a development that destroys this ideal and necessitates residential vehicle 
access. 
 
For God’s sake, realise that you are responsible for destroying Newport as a community if you determine to 
approve this application! PLEASE PLEASE PLEASE do not allow this irreversible planning debacle to 
proceed! 
 
Regards 
 

David Goodman 
 
David H Goodman 
153 Wallumatta Road 
Newport 
NSW 2106 

 
 




